
 

 

FORM 10 

 
MINUTES OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Massage Therapy Board 
 
 
The Massage Therapy Board convened at 9:30 on May 24, 2023, in via Zoom. 
 
The purpose of the meeting was to conduct a public hearing on the proposed rules of The 

Massage Therapy Board numbered §§ 20:76:02:01, adopted under the authority of SDCL 36-

35-17, 36-35-24. 
 

Hearing Officer: Steve Blair    
 
Members of the Board in Attendance: Fallon Helm, Kallyn Reinert, Al Trace and Lorin 

Pankratz   
 
Others in Attendance: Melissa Miller, Mariah Pokorny, Jolene Malsom, Alora Weinrich, 
Joshua Krohn, Tonia McGeorge, Olawa Rae-Bruhjell, Mele-Ann Rae-Bruhjell, Bob Mercer, 
Heather Herrick, Ashley Hernandez, and Victoria.      

 

Written Testimony: No written testimony received.    
 
 
Oral Testimony: No oral testimony.  
 
 
Summary of Changes to Proposed Rules on Account of the Public Hearing 
 

•  A§§ 20:76:02:01 

o To repeal the requirement that fees be remitted to the Board of Massage 
Therapy in the form of a personal check, cashier’s check, certified check, or 
money order. 

o The reason for adopting the proposed rules is to allow the board to accept other 
forms of payment, including credit card. 

 
Adjournment: 9:40 a.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
Melissa Miller  
Executive Secretary 
Massage Therapy Board 


